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Re. Publication of Shoreham Harbour Joint Area Action Plan 
1 message

Edward Sheath < > 17 November 2017 at 13:25
To: " " < >
Cc: Pat Randall < >

Dear Chris,

 

Thank you for notifying us of the publication of the Shoreham Harbour Joint Area Action Plan (JAAP).  I note that the
latest draft of the JAAP has taken on board comments made by this Authority during earlier consultations.  I can
therefore confirm that East Sussex County Council, as waste and minerals planning authority, welcomes changes
made to the plan in light of previous comments and supports the publication of the Proposed Submission JAAP.

 

Kind Regards,

Ed

 

Edward Sheath

Head of Planning and Environment

Communities, Economy and Transport

 |   
eastsussex.gov.uk

                                                                 

 

 

This message is intended for the use of the addressee only and may 
contain confidential or privileged information. If you have received it in 
error please notify the sender and destroy it. You may not use it or copy 
it to anyone else.

E-mail is not a secure communications medium. Please be aware of this 
when replying. All communications sent to or from the County Council  
may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with  
relevant legislation.

Although East Sussex County Council has taken steps to ensure that this 
e-mail and any attachments are virus free, we can take no responsibility 
if a virus is actually present and you are advised to ensure that the 
appropriate checks are made.

You can visit our website at https://www.eastsussex.gov.uk
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